
 
 
Dear Business Owner: 
 
The Smyrna High School Marching Bulldog Band has begun its preparations for the 2021 
season. We are looking forward to a great football season supporting our awesome 
Smyrna High School Football Team. Last season was exciting and 2021 looks to be even 
better. Our Band is planning a high-energy marching show that everyone will enjoy. 
 
We are compiling the 2021 Smyrna High School “Under the Lights” Football Program and 
we ask that you consider placing an advertisement in this year’s edition. The programs will 
be sold at all home football games. Your advertisement will be viewed by loyal Smyrna 
High fans who will all know that you support our Football Team, Cheerleaders, Dance 
Team, and Marching Band. 
 
Enclosed is an order form that details the cost of available ad space. There is a discount 
for ordering before July 1st. Please choose an advertisement size on the form and mail 
back with payment to:  
 
   Smyrna High School Band Boosters 
    P.O. Box 1165 
   Smyrna, TN 37167 
 
You may enclose your ad copy with your payment or for better results, email your ad to 
kristy_edwards@comcast.net. If you have questions, please call Kristy Edwards at  
615-533-9346 for details. 
 
We appreciate your consideration in supporting your Smyrna High School Band and look 
forward to seeing you at Robert L. Raikes Stadium! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kristy L. Edwards, Officer-at-Large 
Smyrna High School Band Boosters 
615-533-9346 (cell) 


